September 1

James Peloquin
12180 Panama Ave N.
Stillwater, MIN 55082

Dear Mr. Peloquin:

This letter is in response to your 1eg ondence, regarding the $20

Remington Safety Rebate offer.

We apologize for any mis
not valid for reimbursement for ¢
$20 Remington Safety Rebate o
products: Remington safes, Reming
Remington locking devices

actual safety modification. The
e purchase of the following

We will gladly prog
documentation. That will
name, price paid and thes

assistance, please céi

EST.

Sincerely,

Nicole Smith-Wood
Consumer Service

Subject to Protective O tams v. Remington
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